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 SCHOOL  
OFFICE  
RE-OPENS 
AUG 20th 
8AM-2PM 

   SCHOOL  
STARTS  
SEPTEMBER  
3rd 2024 
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2 3 
 
 

4 5 
 

6 
HOT MEAL 
 ORDERS DUE 

7 
 
 

8 

9 10 
 
 

11 
 

GRADE 8 
 FAREWELL 

1:00PM  
 
 

12 
 

  KINDERGARTEN 
  CELEBRATION 
       1:00PM  
GR 2 CLASS TRIP 
BISON RIDGE 
FARMS 

13 
 
HOT MEAL 

14 
 

15 

16 17 18  
 
GR 4 CLASS 
TRIP TO BATOCHE 

19 
 

20 GR 7  
CLASS TRIP 
LITTLE RED/ 
KINSMEN  
WATER PARK  
Gr 5 KINSMEN 
WATER PARK 

21 
 
 

22 

23 24 
GR 1 CLASS TRIP 
BISON RIDGE 
FARMS 
 

25  26 
LAST DAY OF 
SCHOOL  
REPORT CARDS 

27 
PLC 
NO CLASSES 

28 
SCHOOL END 
NO CLASSES 

29 

30       

2024 

GR-8 CAMP KADESH 20&21 

P4A TRACK MEET GR5-8 FOR STUDENTS  
WHO QUALIFY   JUNE 4TH & 5TH 



Principal’s Message 
 
This is it, the last one! Not only the last newsletter of the year but the 
last opportunity I will have to share thoughts on our school regarding 
the past 7 years and the future for you all going forward!  
 
Since I arrived 7 years ago we have seen changes in the physical  
appearance and structure of our building, these changes have been 
made in support of new approaches to learning in the world of  
Education. New learning spaces in our existing building which allow 
students to work comfortably and as independent learners and the 
tools needed to get the most out of them in an inclusive and safe  
setting. These changes include new procedures in the continual  
development of how we educate children along the way. Like all  
professions, education is progressive and constantly evolving towards 
the “best practice” of helping children achieve their full potential. 
 
Our staff have continued to evolve in their methodologies and practices as well, towards what 
science shows us are the best ways for students to learn. We apply these practices along with our 
own experiences as professionals for the best learning environment for the students of Red Wing 
Public School. We continue to be thankful for the support of SRPSD leadership in assisting us 
towards these new practices. 
 
I would be remiss not to thank the school community for the support of 
every school initiative we have ever promoted! The Red Wing Walkathon 
is truly an amazing display of community support and I look forward to 
hearing of a $30,000 total in the coming years, as I know you will get 
there!!! Our SCC has always been a strong voice for the school  
community and I am thankful for their participation as well. Finally, I 
would like to thank all the students who have challenged me, supported 
me and made me smile on a daily bases and of course the many staff 
members who have been part of our journey here together. 
 
 
As your children continue through their K-12 journey this school will serve them well in their 
development and I hope to see you all someday soon in the halls of Carlton, or some other 
SRPSD high school.  
 
 
Take care, 
Graham McGregor 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Thank you very much for letting me be part of the Red Wing 
Community.  This is a wonderful school full of wonderful  
people and I am going to miss the young musicians who sing 
and play their hearts out when we are in class together.  
 
Shʋʜnʝɚ Fɰʕɠ, ƥMuɡ, ƳM, BEɍ 
Bʋnɍ, Muʣiɋ 
Reɍ Wʖnɒ, SʠʢuȪɏ Hʝȷɏ ʋnɍ  
Cʕʢistʝɿȱʑɠ Lɪȴɏ Sɭhoɼlɡ 

Dear Red Wing School Families, 
 
As the school year comes to a close, I want to express my deep gratitude for 
the incredible experience I've had at Red Wing School. I was lucky enough to 
spend my internship here in the fall, and it was a privilege to come back and 
finish the school year alongside the amazing students, families, and staff. The 
kind and enthusiastic students, the dedication of the staff, and the supportive 
involvement of the families have made this time unforgettable. I am excited 
about my future opportunity at École Vickers School this coming fall but will 
always cherish the memories and connections made here. Thank you for  

making my time at Red Wing so special, and I hope our paths will cross again in the future! 
Have a great summer holiday!  
Emma Manson 

 Dear Red Wing students, parents, and community, 
 
As I sit down to write this letter, my heart is filled with mixed emotions. It is with both sadness and 
excitement that I share the news of my transition to another school.  While I am sad to say farewell to 
all of you, I am also filled with gratitude for the time we have spent together and the memories we 
have created. Over the past year, I have had the privilege of watching many of you grow. Your  
curiosity and enthusiasm inspired me daily. From the classroom to the playground, you have all left a 
mark on my heart. Although I may not be present in person, I will be cheering you on from afar,  
celebrating your successes and wishing you all the best in your future endeavors. Thank you for  
allowing me to be a part of your lives and for making my time here so meaningful and rewarding.  
I hope to cross paths with many of you in the future.  

 
                                                                                                               Have a safe and enjoyable summer!  
                                                                                                                            Ms. Donaldson 



 

SCHOOL OFFICE OPEN 
August 20, 2024 
8am – 2:00pm  

Please Make an Appointment to 
see an Administrator for tours or  

information 
Call: 306-763-5375 

And leave a message 
FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL 

Tuesday September 3rd 

2024-2025 
SCC AGM 

 
Wednesday September 

18th 
6:30pm 

All School Community 
Members Welcome 

SCHOOL ACTIVITY FEES  
 
 

 IF YOU HAVE NOT PAID YOUR CHILD’S FEES PLEASE     
DO SO WE HAVE A LOT OF YEAR END TRIPS THAT  
BECOME VERY COSTLY. THESE FEES HELP OUT SO WE 
DON’T HAVE TO ENDURE A FEE ON THE  
FAMILIES. CASH  OR CHEQUE  CAN BE SENT TO THE  
OFFICE OR PAY  SCHOOL CASH ONLINE. 



To parents and guardians. Just a friendly reminder 
for students that are returning in the fall. On the 
first day of school,  a registration form will be sent 
home. The online registration form is specifically 
for new kindergarten students and new students 
that will be  attending Red Wing Public School next 
year. 

NOTE: We have been alerted to parents looking for child care 
for the summer months if you know of anybody please contact 

the school office at 306-763-5375 



Important Information About the School Bus 
 

Any students needing the school bus this fall must be registered.  It only takes 2 to 3 minutes and is 
very easy to do!  Registrations do not have to be done every year, but a student must be re-registered 
if their information (such as school, address or contact info) is changing.  If you are not sure if you 
already have registered, please give us a call at the number below or simply register again.  Doing so 
now will ensure your child is placed on the proper bus for the first day of school.  Not registering on 
time could delay having your child assigned a bus several days into the new school year. 
 
Click here https://www3.srsd119.ca/busgarage/transport/request.php  
or you can simply type “Sask Rivers School Division” or “SRSD119” in a search engine (we recom-
mend Google).  Scrolling down you should find the “Transportation” section with some helpful tools 
like a bus notification set up and, of course, the “School Busing Request Form”. 
 
If you have any questions please contact the Transportation  
Department at 306 763-2323. 
 
Thank you, 
Ryan Bruce, Manager of Transportation 

Some of our grade 4 students used their talents and 
made stuffies and bracelet's to sell and raise funds 
for the SPCA. 
                                  Great job girls!! 





Some of the highlights this year are that we have a student studying art in Paris right now, many students that have gone 
away for schooling and are now back in Prince Albert in the adult art classes, and that we have a 20th year art student!!    
We have had so many students go on to Emily Carr University of Art & Design and I have written so many reference letters 
& helped with student's portfolios to enter into their chosen careers. This year we've been studying Emily Carr & all of the 
students have been working on a collaborative 3X4 foot rendition painting of hers!  
If you have any other questions about the classes or how this adds to their educational experience, please feel free to contact 
me!    Thanks again!  
Sincerely, 
Christina Thoen, B.Ed. (Art Major) 
Owner of Christina's Art School 
625 Branion Drive (306-961-3350) 
Christina's Art School - Follow your child's heart if they love drawing... 
Starting June 1st, we are taking New Student Registrations for openings for our year-long art classes which start in  
September.  Whether they develop their love of drawing and painting into a hobby, or it's their launch into a secondary school 
and a career, the skills they acquire will be with them for life!  The Year-End Art Exhibition at Sandra's Gallery which is on 
until September.  Classes also include a year-end Field Trip.  For more information and to register, please see 
www.christinathoen.com or phone 306-961-3350 (Christina Thoen, Artist, Certified Teacher, B.Ed, Art Major) & see  
Christina's Art School on Facebook.  









From the Red Wing Staff have a wonderful  
SUMMER BREAK !!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

GRAHAM MCGREGOR                     SANDY MORLEY 

             DANIELLE                             GAIL                                MABEL                             DAN                              CHERYL                             
              ARCAND                              BLACK                                BLAIS                             BOND                       BOURGEAULT                

                                                          ANNA                                 LISA                               HANNAH                           JESSIE                                PETRICA                           
                                                   CHOLODNUIK              CHRISTENSON                 DONALDSON                      FLEURY                             KLASSEN                          

                                             BRETTE                                PERRY                              EMMA                                GAIL                              JESSICA                                                  
                                             KORPAN                           KYSNIUK                              MASON                            MORASH                            POCHA                                                

                                 JANELLE               MELANIE                     SANDI                        CHERYL  
                               SEITSONEN               SMITH                     TIESSEN                  YUNGWIRTH 

MISSING 
LEANN 
CHESTER 
 
MICHELLE 
HAMEL 

MISSING 
LAUREL  
HUFNAGEL 
 
REBECCA 
GRIMWOOD 


